
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

  

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 28th June 2019 

 Date for your Diary 

Tuesday 16th July will be our Reception end of 

year assembly – 

We will be sharing work that we have done!  

 

 

    

Our Value of the month is 

Kindness  

  How can you be kind? 

 

 

Whole School Attendance:       
w/e:– 21/6/19 –  94.4% 

 The national expectation 
is that attendance should 
exceed 96.5%. We will be 
monitoring attendance 
weekly. 

Jaguars: 98.4% 
Leopards: 93.7% 

Lions: 96.5%  
Pumas: 96.8%  

 

Maths 

We will revisit the properties of shapes and use 
mathematical vocabulary to describe them  

Which shapes have been used to make things 
around you? Why do you think they have been 
picked? Eg. Which is the best shape for a football? 
Why?                                                                                                  

                                      

                                                   

 

Achievement 
Certificates 

Jaguars- Hudhaifa and 
Simon 

Leopards: Joel and 
Adam 

Lions: Tyrell and 
Gustavo 

Pumas: Armela and 
Rosie 

Some children still do not 

have PE kit –please check 

you have put your child’s 

PE bag on their peg. 

Literacy  

We will continue to learn the story of The 
Gruffalo using a story map. Help your 
child to retell the story in using fantastic 
story language. 

 

Just 1 week left until 

our school Summer 

Event – Friday 5th July 

after school. 

It will be hot so remember to send your child to school in less layers of clothing, with a cap and plain water. 

Apply some sun cream before they come to school.                                 


